
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "Johnny Titsworth"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Cc: Kyle Adams; Leslie Garvis
Subject: RE: 2RP-4805 RE: GJSAU 22 work plan
Date: Wednesday, November 7, 2018 6:51:00 PM

Hello Mr. Titsworth,
 
OCD has received your C-141 work plan for 2RP-4805, thank you. At this time OCD cannot approve this work
plan. At a minimum the remediation plan should:
 
1. Address chlorides.
2. The responsible party must provide an affidavit that the process by Aspen Grow does not include any items
on the State of New Mexico WQCC Dissolved Toxicity Constituents under 20.6.2.7(ww) NMAC.
3. The top 4’ of soil in the pasture must be a non-detect or background for all 4 Table 1 constituents.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need further assistance.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
 

From: Johnny Titsworth <jtitsworth@burnettoil.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 10:47 AM
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: Kyle Adams <kadams@burnettoil.com>; Leslie Garvis <lgarvis@burnettoil.com>
Subject: [EXT] RE: 2RP-4805 RE: GJSAU 22 work plan
 
Maria
Sorry for the delay.  Attached is the new C-141, along with the work plan for the GJSAU 22 Inj line
release.  Please let me know if I am missing anything else.  Just a reminder, this location is in an ARC
site.  I am in contact with Shelly to make sure we are working within their regulations, but we will
keep you updated. 
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Johnny Titsworth
HSE Coordinator
 
Burnett Oil Co., Inc.
87 Square Lake Rd.
Loco Hills, NM 88255
Direct: (432) 614-0531
Cell:    (432) 425-2891
 

From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Monday, October 1, 2018 7:26 PM
To: Johnny Titsworth <jtitsworth@burnettoil.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: Kyle Adams <kadams@burnettoil.com>; Leslie Garvis <lgarvis@burnettoil.com>
Subject: 2RP-4805 RE: GJSAU 22 work plan
 
Hello Mr. Titsworth,
 
I was not able to find an OCD Remediation Plan approval, does this spill, 2RP-4805, have one? If not, please fill in
page 5 of the updated C-141 form and submit required documentation.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
 

From: Johnny Titsworth <jtitsworth@burnettoil.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 1, 2018 11:51 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>;
Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>
Cc: Kyle Adams <kadams@burnettoil.com>; Leslie Garvis <lgarvis@burnettoil.com>
Subject: [EXT] GJSAU 22 work plan
 
All
Attached is the work plan and initial analytical.  We will begin with the remediation in 1-2 weeks.  If
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there are any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us.  Thanks  
 
Johnny Titsworth
HSE Coordinator
 
Burnett Oil Co., Inc.
87 Square Lake Rd.
Loco Hills, NM 88255
Direct: (432) 614-0531
Cell:    (432) 425-2891
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